Otay Falcon Family Newsletter

Week of August 8, 2022

Message from the Principal

Hello Otay Families!

We are still in search of parents to serve on several school committees.

SSC, School Site Council

Makes decisions about school budget and School Improvement Plan (SPSA) Meets monthly

To nominate yourself for School Site Council:

https://forms.office.com/r/tLAQqNhmF2

ELAC, for parents of English Learners

To nominate yourself for DELAC and attend monthly ELAC meetings https://forms.office.com/r/63yrViVyAY

Safety Committee

Meets to review school and community safety data and update the yearly safety plan, due on September 23. Will meet 3-4 times between now and September 23. To nominate yourself for the Safety Committee:

Let's have a wonderful week Falcons!

Mrs. Delgado Principal



MUSIC WEEK!

All students Kinder-6th grade will have Music this week with our new Music teacher Ms. Mehta.

- Monday- 3rd Grade
- Tuesday- 1st and 2nd Grade
- · Wednesday- 5th and Kindergarten
- Thursday- 6th and 4th Grade



In addition to teaching all students music, Ms. Mehta teaches orchestra to 4th - 6th grade students. She will be holding an information meeting after Back to School Night, at 6:00 pm. Please see flyer below.

Otay Orchestra Information Meeting

Is your student in 3rd - 6th grade and interested Orchestra?



SAVE THE DATE: PICTURE DAY

PICTURE DAY IS AUGUST 23! Flyers will go home this week.

APUNTE LA FECHA: DIA DE FOTOS 23 DE AGOSTO



CAFETERIA MENU AUGUST



COVID 19 UPDATES

As COVID cases rise in San Diego County, it is critical that we all work together to follow guidelines to keep our staff and students safe.

- Do not send students to school if they have Covid or ANY Covid-19 symptoms
- Students who report symptoms at school will be sent home
- · Notifications are sent home for ALL positive cases, both to affected classrooms and to the community in general as a courtesy notice.
- · Weekly testing at school is available. You must sign up your student for testing. Check your email and spam folder for an email from register@campusclinic.org to sign up
- Positive Results must be reported to the school
- Negative Results reported here: https://forms.office.com/r/uzEF13QrRE
- Questions can be sent to: mailto:COVTEST4@CVESD.ORG





Facebook



1651 Albany Avenue, Chula Vist...

✓ veronica.delgado@cvesd.org

L 619-425-4311

notayelementary.com

